
 
 
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 

FORTHCOMING ELECTION  
ON MON 17TH DECEMBER 2018 

 

HUSTINGS 
 

A SURGERY-STYLE HUSTINGS WORKSHOP  
WILL BE HELD on  

THURSDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2018 
in The Island Hall 

 

An opportunity for the voters to meet the election candidates,  
and for the candidates to meet the public. 

 
The format will be:- 

 
An Open Workshop between 5.00pm and 7.00pm 

where the public will have an opportunity to speak to the candidates 
on a one-to-one basis 

 


